

November 20, 2023

ABH2 Michael Joseph Little US Navy 145 Cherry Circle Groton, CT 06340-3158

Dear ABH2 Little:

On behalf of the State of Indiana, and as a veteran myself, it is a privilege to extend my deep appreciation for your 18 years of dedicated service to the United States Navy. I, and all Hoosiers, appreciate the price you and your family have paid to defend our country and the freedom for which it stands.

There is no one to whom we owe more respect, regard and thanks than people like you who give of themselves to serve and protect American lives. Your patriotism reflects the very core and foundation of America.

Please accept my sincere congratulations on your retirement. You have certainly been a tremendous asset to the United States Marines. I wish you well in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Eric Holcomb

ERIC HOLCOMB